NORTHSHORY

BILLIARDS

NORTH SHORE BILLIARDS ASSOCIATION
Executive Board Nomination Form
2024-2026 Terms

As a league member, it is important that the people you nominate will be
dedicated in keeping the NSBA working properly. Please make sure each
person you are nominating is interested in serving on the Executive Board
BEFORE nominating. Each league member can nominate up to 2 people
for the upcoming elections. The term is for two seasons.

In reviewing the by-laws under the Executive Board, it states that the Board
can be comprised of at least 5 members. In keeping with 5 members, this
year there are 2 openings for the Board.

The election will be held in February 2024. The nomination period is open
through the end of November 2023.

| nominate the following to become an Executive Board Member:

Print the name or names of the people you are nominating and return this
form in your weekly paperwork, hand to any Board Member, or e-mail to
nsba.est1986@gmail.com

The NSBA wishes you a safe and happy holiday season and looks forward
to another great competitive year.



